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13th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

For football club to run smoothly I hope the following information will be helpful.  Please could you return the 

reply slip below confirming your child’s participation.  All members need appropriate kit, shin pads and football 

boots.   

 

Dates 

Thursday 30th January 

Thursday 6th February  

Thursday 13th February   

Thursday 27th February 

Thursday 5th March 

Thursday 12th March 

Thursday 19th March 

Thursday 26th March 

 

Total Cost 
£12.00 to be paid through Parent Pay (a couple of sessions were cancelled before Christmas) 
 
Arrival/Collection 
All football club members should meet in the hall at 3.00pm. 
Football club members should be collected from the under-cover area at 4.00pm. 

 

 
Football Club Membership Slip  

 
Name…………………………………………………….  Class…………………………… 
 

Please delete as necessary 

My child will be attending football club. 

My child will be collected after running club (list trusted adults below who may collect – not family) 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

My child is allowed to walk home after football club 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………… 
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